
NOTICE TO BARNEGAT TOWNSHIP 
WATER UTILITY CUSTOMERS 

 
 

Beginning Monday, April 4, 2016 the Township of Barnegat Water Department will be conducting the 
Spring Fire Hydrant Flushing Program.  This procedure is necessary to ensure water quality, remove 
sediment build-up from water mains and check fire hydrants for proper operation. 
 
The flushing will begin west of the Garden State Parkway and continue east of the Garden State 
Parkway.  The approximate time period for all hydrants to be flushed will be April 4, 2016 through 
May 6, 2016 
 
During this period, a temporary discoloration and loss of water pressure may be noticed.  Do not be 
alarmed.  The water should clear up by allowing your tap to run for a short period of time. 
 
The following flushing schedule has been provided for your information: 
 
 WEST OF PARKWAY     EAST OF PARKWAY  
 Mirage       Deer Run 
 Pheasant Run      Settler Landing 
 Heritage Point North     Blue Claw Estates 
 Heritage Point South     Hampton Ridge 
 Heritage Point Westport     Gunning Hill Estates 
 Carriage Estates      Georgetown 
 West Bay Ave.      Liberty Glen 
 Horizons       Freedom Hills 
 Club Premiere      Independence Place 
 Ocean Acres       Heritage Bay 
 Pine Ridge       Brookville Manor 
 Windward       Timbers 
 Cambridge Estates      Montara 
 Paramount Homes      Atlantic Heights 
         Laurel Oaks 
         Whispering Hills 
         Bay Avenue Estates 
         Downtown 
         Rose Hill Estates 
         Rose Hill Manor 
         North Main St. 
         South  Main St. 
         Holly Oaks 
         West Bay Ave.    
  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this very important task may cause to our customers. 
 
If you have any questions about the flushing program please contact Barnegat Water Department at 
698-6185. 


